

Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department An Rannóg Talamhúsáide, Pleanála agus Iompair

Telephone: 01 4149000 Fax: 01 4149104 Email: planning.dept@sdublincoco.ie

4<sup>th</sup> November 2014

Mr. Brian Dunne 9 Oatfield Close Clondalkin Dublin 22

Dear Mr. Dunne.

I write on behalf of the Elected Members of Clondalkin Electoral Area and refer to a motion which they passed at their October 2014 meeting congratulating and commending you on the tremendous work undertaken by all the Tidy Town entries from all parts of the Clondalkin area.

The motion further agreed that a local awards system should be considered.

The Committee acknowledges the work the groups are doing, and the difference you have made to both the physical environment and community spirit in the area.

On my own behalf also I wish to thank you for your great work and wish you continued success.

Yours sincerely,

Senior Staff Officer

Clondalkin Area Committee Administrator

Rphost - Email: info@sdublincoco.ie



Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department An Rannóg Talamhúsáide, Pleanála agus Iompair

Telephone: 01 4149000 Fax: 01 4149104 Email: planning.dept@sdublincoco.ie

4<sup>th</sup> November 2014

Ms. Agnes O'Neill 8, Monastery Heath Avenue Clondalkin Dublin 22

Dear Ms. O'Neill,

I write on behalf of the Elected Members of Clondalkin Electoral Area and refer to a motion which they passed at their October 2014 meeting congratulating and commending you on the tremendous work undertaken by all the Tidy Town entries from all parts of the Clondalkin area.

The motion further agreed that a local awards system should be considered.

The Committee acknowledges the work the groups are doing, and the difference you have made to both the physical environment and community spirit in the area.

On my own behalf also I wish to thank you for your great work and wish you continued success.

Yours sincerely.

Senior Staff Officer

Clondalkin Area Committee Administrator